
STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE WITH REQUIREMENTS OF ESTABLISHED CODES OF 

CORPORATE GOVERNANCE 

 

The Board of Directors of Afriland Properties Plc has substantially complied with 

the amended SEC Code of Corporate Governance 2011 and is also well 

positioned to meet the requirements of the National Code of Corporate 

Governance issued by the Financial Reporting Council. 
 


